Attention all TradeNet Users

(Please direct this circular To Whom It May Concern)

26th April 2025

Our Ref: 20250425/02

Dear TradeNet® Users,

With reference to the renewal of the TradeNet Production SSL certificate originally scheduled
for this Sunday, April 27. Understanding the challenges this may cause due to this urgent update,
Crimsonlogic will be rescheduling this activity to next Sunday, May 4 instead.

Please ignore if you have already done the updates.

Yours faithfully,
TradeNet Team
Computor Lord 1.T.C



